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Dave Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Friday, September 07, 2018 11:55 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Updates - Denver Show

 

View our latest additions, plus the auction closes tonight! 
 

 

 

 

  

I have added well over 100 new specimens to the website. Some very nice fluorite and 
associated specimens from southern Illinois, also the first part of a small collection of 
Michigan silver and copper specimens. You can view these directly by clicking here. 
 
Denver is coming! See me there only at the Merchandise Mart, J-aisle, on Sept 14 - 16. I 
have a great selection of specimens this year, including a superb set of Irish fluorite 
specimens collected in May. See my instagram page for a video of these. Also have 
great specimens from the Sussman collection, Wadleigh collection, etc. 
 
Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for special offers! 
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Unsubscribe dbarthelmy@webmineral.com  

About our service provider  

Sent by dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today  
 

 

 

 


